
Food available at LT Boys and
Girls Club
The  Boys  and  Girls  Club  of  Lake  Tahoe  has  again  been
designated as an open site, providing breakfast and lunch at
no charge to all youth 18 and younger now through Aug. 24.

The program is funded through the Summer Food Service Program,
a USDA/CDE funded program. The purpose of the Summer Food
Service Program is to ensure that children continue to receive
a healthy meal when school is out for the summer.

The program takes place at at the club (1100 Lyons Ave.).
Breakfast is served 8-9am and lunch from noon-1pm. The club is
open Monday through Friday. It will be closed July 4. 

For more info, call 530.542.0838.
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